
COMMISSION ON THE STATUS OF WOMEN  
 
 
 
10/01/2025 
 
Equal Opportunity and Civil Rights Advisory Commission 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Karen Araujo 
 
Dear Members of the Equal Opportunity and Civil Rights Advisory Commission, 
 
On behalf of the Monterey County Commission on the Status of Women, it is my privilege 
to offer this letter of support for Karen Araujo in her candidacy for service on the Equal 
Opportunity and Civil Rights Advisory Commission. 
 
The Commission on the Status of Women is committed to advancing equity, promoting 
inclusion, and ensuring that women’s voices are represented in all areas of civic life. We 
have had the honor of working alongside Karen in her capacity as Secretary of the 
commission, where she has consistently demonstrated leadership, dedication, and an 
unwavering commitment to social justice and community engagement. 
 
Karen brings a wealth of knowledge, compassion, and experience in addressing issues of 
equity, access, and civil rights. Her collaborative spirit and ability to engage diverse 
stakeholders reflect the values that both our Commission and your Advisory body uphold.  
 
We are confident that her contributions will strengthen the work of the Equal 
Opportunity and Civil Rights Advisory Commission and further its mission of advancing 
fairness and opportunity for all. 
 
We respectfully and wholeheartedly endorse Karen’s appointment and look forward to 
the positive impact her service will have on our community. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Adriana Narez-Tapia 
Staff Manager, Monterey County Commission on the Status of Women 
Narez-TapiaAY@countyofmonterey.gov 
(831) 755-4447 
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